
 

 
 
 
 
 

October 21, 2022 

Dear Parents, 
 

Commit your work to the Lord, and your plans will be established.  
(Proverbs 16:3 ESV) 

Do not be anxious about anything, but in everything by prayer and supplication 
with thanksgiving let your requests be made known to God.  

(Philippians 4:6 ESV) 

 

We are quickly approaching our Fall AGM.  At a time when the world is trying to 

strip identity from children in the name of inclusion, NCCS is one of many schools 

whose aim is to instill that God gives identity to His children:  identity that is full and 

abundant without being influenced by society, social media, politics, or feelings.  A 

solid foundation upon which to build a life that will experience abundant blessings. 

To achieve this, we have to ensure that the vision of NCCS and its Board is 

clear in focus, Biblical in nature, academically sound, that the school is run with 

wisdom, upholds standards for excellence, and that there is unity among 

administration, staff, and parents regarding both the daily operation and the 

implementation of future goals. 

This is a big undertaking and not one that should be taken lightly.  The fact that 

you have your child(ren) enrolled at NCCS speaks highly of your commitment to see 

them succeed academically, socially, and spiritually.   

Your NCCS School Board also desires this for every student and family 

associated with the school.  They work hard ensuring that policy is biblical and 

reflects the goals and mandate of the school, and that budgets are balanced and 

monies are used in the best and most responsible manner.  That is important work 

and I want to publically thank Sarah Pearson, Jami Ireland, Lacey Kvist, Tracey 

Hackler, and Colleen Anderson (your school board) for all that they do. 

With our growing school, this task can appear large and daunting, yet, the more 

families that get involved and help out, the easier and more fully it can be done. 

The AGMs (which occur in the Fall and in the Spring) are two impactful ways 

that families can support the school and its Board in helping to achieve the Vision, 

Mission, and Values of NCCS and continue impacting your child(ren) with an 

education that holds tightly to a Christian Worldview. 

We look forward to seeing you this coming Thursday.  Let’s stay a united, 

informed, and involved community as we work together providing our children the 

education that will enable them to become effective leaders of tomorrow. 



 

 

 

 

  

Grade 8 Students learned some practical (and 

yummy) skills this week while Grade 9 Students 

reaped the benefits of their concession (and 

learned about fiscal responsibility) 



 

Meet our Learning Assistance Teachers: Shelley Lindstrom and Grace Aussant 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Artwork from our K-1 Class 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Responding to Literature through Art (K-1) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 
October 
27  Swimming Grades 3-6 
27  NCCS Annual General Meeting (6:30) 
 
November 
3, 10, 17, 24  Swimming Grades 3-6 
10  Remembrance Day Assembly (10:30-11:30)   

11  Remembrance Day Holiday (no school) 

25 NI Day (no school) 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Until next week, 
God bless, 
Bruce Birch 


